
 
 

                                             

WELCOME TO YEAR 6 PUPILS 

  
Intake Days 

 
We would like you to come and spend the following days with us: 
 

Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 July 2017 
 

You will meet teachers and pupils and take part in lessons.  You will need to bring pens and 
pencils with you.  There will be special activities for you to take part in which will help you to get 
to know the Academy and to settle with us more easily in September. 
 

 On Wednesday 5 July please come dressed in your full school uniform. 

 On Thursday 6 July please come dressed in your PE kit, including trainers.  
 
Your day will begin at 8:40am and finish at 2:45pm on both days. 
 
Make sure that you know how to get to the Academy, especially if you are catching a bus.  You 
will need to make your own arrangements regarding travel to and from the Academy.  Perhaps 
you will be able to travel with a present Academy pupil who lives near you. 
 
You will be able to have a school lunch (free of charge) or bring your own packed lunch.  Please 
ask your parent/carer to fill in the slip below and return it to: 

 
Miss R Ramadan 
Acting Assistant Principal 
Nottingham Girls’ Academy 
Robins Wood Road 
Aspley 
Nottingham       NG8 3LD  

 

by Friday 16 June 2017 or e-mail to:  admin@nottinghamgirlsacademy.org 
 
We all look forward to seeing you. 

…… …………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

REPLY SLIP:           Intake Days – Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 July 2017 
 
Daughter’s Name:  __________________________ 
 
Primary School:   ___________________________ 
                  Tick 

Lunch arrangements: Packed lunch      
 

    School lunch       
 

I understand that I need to arrange transport for my daughter to and from the Academy site on 
Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 July 2017. 
 

Signature:   __________________________   (parent/carer) 
 

Telephone No:  _______________________ 

 


